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15 August, 2014

The Honourable Minister P .'-ﬂ*:ﬁ' (k- HE R
Federal Ministry of Health REBISTRY |

Federal Secretariat Complex,
Phase [I1. Shehu Shagari Way.
Abuja

Dear Sir,

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOR DOCUMENTATION ON THE UTILIZATION OF
THE 1.2 BILLION NATRA FBOLA FUND

On behalf of Enough is Enough Nigeria (EiE Migeria), BudgIT Information Technology Network (BudgiT)
and the Public and Private Development Centre (PPDC) and in accordance with the provisions of the
Freedom of Information Act 2011, we write to kindly request for information on the wtilization of the Ebola
Special Intervention fund of 1.9 Billion MNaira

According to reports released on the 8™ of August, 2014, the President of the Federal Republic of Nigeria, Dr.
Goodiuck Ebele Jonathan approved the release of the sum of 1.9 Billion Naira as a Special Intervention Fund
to contain the spread of the Ebola virus. In addition, a special Intervention Plan was approved by the
President.

We therefore, kindly request for information relating to the planned and current expenditure that falls under
this fund. We kindly request Tor the informatien te be provided to include the following:

1, Copies of the appraved Special Intervention Plan 1o contain the Ebola virus:

Z. Copies of the detailed procurement plans for all contracts(planned, on-going or executed) under
the Special Intervention Plan including the name of the contract, valuz of each contract, duration
of contract: the location of implementation and the current implementation status

3. The names of companies to whom contracts have been awarded under the Special Intervention
Fund with the correspoending contract name and description

4, Copies of the contract award document for each contract awarded under the Special Intervention
Fund.

We would appreciate it if the documents requested for can be made available to us promptly but in any event,
not later than 7 days from the date of receipt of this application, as required by the Freedom of information
Act, 2011,

Should vou require any clarification regarding this application, do not hesitale to contact us at this phone
number: 08029455583 or via email; seemberidprocurementmonitor.ore

Thank you.

Seember Nyager

CEQ, PPDC
For PPDC, EiE Nigeria and BudglT Nigeria

‘We educate, we empower, we mobilize for integrity in governance
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